
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), was awarded Hurricane
Ike Community Development Block Grant – Disaster
Recovery (CDBG-DR) Round 2 Program funding from the
Texas General Land Office. The contract allowed the City to
carry out multifamily activities which include rehabilitation,
reconstruction, and new construction of subsidized housing for
households benefiting low- to moderate-income families. To
date, there have been seven amendments to the contract.

The CDBG-DR Program Rental Housing Projects Round
2 Grant Agreement (#13-181-00-7294) was executed on
January 2, 2013 and will expire on December 31, 2019.
HCDD is requesting to extend the contract through
December 31, 2021. This extension will ensure completion and
closeout for multifamily projects funded under this contract.

The public will have 15 days (fifteen) to comment on this
proposed change. The fifteen-day period extends from
Wednesday, November 20, 2019 through Thursday,
December 5, 2019. For more information contact
Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments
can be submitted by mail to Kennisha London, HCDD,
2100 Travis, 9th Floor, Houston, TX 77002 or by email to
Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov. Following the public
comment period, this item will be submitted to City Council for
approval.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing
or landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda
Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6240. For any information
about HCDD's Complaints and Appeals Process,
please access HCDD's Complaints and Appeals page at
https://www.houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html.
For more information about HCDD and its programs, please
access HCDD's website at https://houstontx.gov/housing/.


